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Thank you for your email of 10 March regarding the Post Office mediation scheme. 

Firstly, I must reiterate that the mediation scheme is independent of Government, and 
decisions relating to the scheme or its operation are matters for the parties involved and 
not for the Government. 

These changes do not equate to Post Office closing the scheme. Cases which remain in 
the scheme will progress to mediation as set out above, and more swiftly than under the 
previous situation, where cases would be discussed by the Working Group before 
proceeding to mediation. Given that all parties involved, yourself included, have 
expressed concern at the length of time which has been taken to review cases, these 
changes are welcome in accelerating the process, while ensuring that Post Office meet 
the commitments they have made to applicants. 

As a result of Post Office's decision to mediate remaining cases, I understand that they 
have indeed given notice of termination of contract to Second Sight. Second Sight were 
engaged under a contract with Post Office specifically to provide a number of services to 
the Working Group. 
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To conclude, 1 note that, through Second Sight's report and the subsequent 
investigations, there is no evidence of system-wide problems with Horizon. This 
conclusion has stood firm through nearly two years of investigation. 
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As such, the priority must be to ensure that those applicants remaining in the scheme 
can have their cases considered swiftly and fairly, and I am hopeful that all parties 
involved will continue to work constructively to ensure this can happen, 

Jo Swinson 

s

Jo Swinson MP 
Minister for Employment Relations and Consumer Affairs 
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